
 

 

30th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Tapestry Photo Permission 
 

As you will already be aware, your child’s learning journey will be documented online in a 

journal called Tapestry. You should soon receive an activation email to allowing you to log in.  

 

We would like to assure you that although Tapestry is not a form of social media, there will be 

instances where your child may appear on another child's tapestry journal when doing group 

work. The only people who would have access to this are other Nursery or Reception parents.  

 

Should you wish to reconsider signing up for tapestry due to the information above please let 

your child's class teacher know as soon as possible. 

 

Finally, if you have not yet filled in the ‘Consent Form- Pupil Personal Data’ and returned it to 

us, please do so as soon as possible. This allows you to specify whether or not you are happy 

for your child’s photo or video to be taken in school and where you consent these images to be 

used (eg. social media, school website, newsletter). If you need a new form, please contact the 

school office. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Laura Tracanna 

EYFS Phase Leader 


